
ATTENTION LASSEN COUNTY VOTERS 
 
You will NOT have a traditional polling place during 
the November 3, 2020 General Election, because of 
the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
 

Lassen County is adhering to federal guidance and the State’s stay-at-home requirements as 
directed in the Gubernatorial Executive Order, statutes, and the California Department of 
Public Health directives and guidance in response to the COVID-19 emergency.   Every voter 
in California was mailed a ballot. 
 
Voters are encouraged to MAIL their ballot early.  If you do not want to mail your ballot you 
can drop it off at the County Clerk’s Election office at 220 South Lassen Street, Annex in 
Susanville.  
 
Official Drop Boxes are located behind the Historic Courthouse and at the Fire Station in 
Janesville, available 24/7 up to 8 PM on Election Night. 
  
The Election Office and the Janesville Fire Station will be open to assist voters on Saturday, 
October 31;  Sunday, November 1; and Monday, November 2 from 8 AM to 5 PM; and on 
Election Day, Tuesday November 3, 2020 from 7 AM to 8 PM. 
The Lassen County election team is committed to making sure every qualified voter receives a ballot, and 
that EVERY Vote Counts!  We are dedicated to serving Lassen County with honesty and integrity.  
Questions 530-251-8217 or toll Free 866-742-8445. 


